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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, April 13, 2021 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
April 13, 2021 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Kevin Muche, member; Heather Cramer, Superintendent; and Barb May, Chair 
 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology—Mr. Miller was not available for the update.  Mrs. Cramer provided an update 

that the ERATE grant was approved and the district will be moving forward with the updates into the summer.  The Teach 

grant application will be process as well to cover all costs.  Mrs. Cramer also updated on testing and which grade levels were 

testing.   

 COVID Protocols—The committee discussed masking in regards to the schools.  The committee heard information that Mrs. 

Cramer received from Dodge County schools and from Dodge County Public Health.  The board will discuss COVID protocols 

at the April board meeting. 

 Summer School 2021—Mrs. Cramer showed the committee the summer school booklet.  She also indicated that registration 

will take place on April 20 at 6 pm at the HS.   

 HS/MS Scheduling for 2021-2022 School Year—HS scheduling is complete.  Students were able to put class selections into 

the IC portal.  MS scheduling will begin on April 14.   

 Spring Concerts—Mrs. Cramer updated that spring concerts will take place with protocols in place.  The dates for the concerts 

are May 11 for MS/HS Choir, May 17 for MS/HS Band, and May 13 for Elementary.  The elementary concert will be split into 

two different performances to reduce the number of spectators.  Mrs. Wohling and Mrs. Kuehl will be sending more information 

out regarding the performances. 

 Course Description Book MS/HS 2021-2022—The committee reviewed the two course description books.   

 Summer Employment—The committee discussed a summer hire for the technology department.  The committee feels that Mr. 

Miller can use the help for the summer with computer updates and work that needs to be done.  The committee is hopeful that 

a student interested in the IT field can be found to help in this area. 

 Kiel Virtual—The committee reviewed the current program with the Kiel School District.  The committee discussed the pros 

and cons of keeping the program.  Mrs. Cramer sent out an email to the current Kiel families to find out their intentions for the 

next school year. 

 


